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I am writing in support of HB 3076. I live in rural Gaston, Oregon. There are many 

guns here, we hear them almost daily.  

I would like to know that all of those guns were purchased legally by responsible gun 

owners. Ensuring that gun dealers and other sellers are following the law should be a 

basic first step.  

I strongly support inspections for such dealers so that the public can trust that they 

are following the law and helping to keep Oregonians safe. 

Please pass HB 3076. 

 


